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Madame Moderator, 

Thank you to the distinguished panelists for their quality and enriching presentations who have shared with us so deeply on conduct which is extremely worrisome. 

Our question is directed to Mr Bilchitz who mentioned that TNCs and Other Business Enterprises should not only have negative obligations to avoid harm in fundamental rights but they should also have positive obligations to take active steps to realize rights for all.  In this regard we fully agree that TNCs and Other Business Enterprises for example, must contribute to the requisite means of implementation for the realization of the Right to Development the economic, social and cultural rights globally with a view to ending global poverty.  Could you please elaborate on how you conceive of such positive obligations?
Madame Hassan, thank you for sharing your view on the destructive forces of TNCs who operate with impunity in your region. How can we end this with impunity and grave breaches of human rights law by the shipping companies in South East Asia?
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I thank you. 
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